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We are six months away from seeing each other in-person at our 2021 
Annual Session in Grand Rapids, Michigan.  The program committee 
has completed getting concurrent session and Showcase of Excellence 
presentations in place for the conference.  Many thanks go to Chris 
Kendle and Karla Belzer for completing this task.  I know we will have 
an informative conference because of their work.  
 
Many thanks go to Barbara Wollan for her webinar on “Roth vs. 
Traditional: Understand the Differences.”  We have more webinars 
coming, just not sure on dates currently.  If you want to view a past webinar or check to see if 
we have a webinar on a certain topic, you can find them here.  Do you have a presentation you 
could share? Complete the online proposal form.  Webinar proposals are peer-reviewed.  We 
also have an evaluation form which will provide you with feedback after your presentation. 
 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/webinar-archives
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=2056468#/

